BDS: State Board of Investment Hearing

The next State Board of Investment Meeting on Tuesday, September 9 at 9:00 am in
room 112 of the Capitol Building.

This is an important meeting, coming as it does after the latest assault on Gaza.
We're hoping to pack the room and out into the halls with people holding signs
showing the human rights abuses that we, as Minnesotans and as U.S. citizens, pay
for.

The four members of the State Board of Investment (Governor Dayton, Secretary of
State Ritchie, State Auditor Otto, and Attorney General Swanson) will all be there.
Make it difficult for them to ignore the massacres!

We will have signs for people, but if you bring your own: please note that NO sticks
are allowed. After the SBI meeting we will have a rally on the Capitol grounds
(Capitol renovations will restrict the space for the rally, so stay tuned for exact
location).

FFI: mn.breakthebonds.org

—Minnesota Break the Bonds (BDS)



